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GIFTED AND TALENTED DRAMA PROGRAM 
Call Back Information – Entry in 2024 

It is important that you read the information below to assist your child in 
preparation for their Drama call back. 

Your child will need to prepare and memorise the monologue that you will receive in your call back 

information pack. 

 

If your child has a diagnosed condition, learning difference, illness or injury that may affect their 

performance in the workshop or their ability to recite their monologue, please contact the Gifted 

and Talented Selection Unit prior to their session and speak to the lead supervisor at sign in.  

Appropriate documentation to support their condition must be provided, if not already supplied in 

their workshop. 

What to wear 

Your child is to wear comfortable, form-fitting clothing that is suitable for free movement, such as 

tracksuit pants or shorts with a form-fitting shirt.  Applicants must not wear jeans, skirts or dresses.  

Hair is to be tied back and no jewellery or make-up is to be worn.  The workshop will be conducted 

in bare feet. 

Essential items to bring to the workshop  

• A photocopy of your child’s most recent school report (only if you have not already provided 

this). 

• A bottle of water. 

 
Please contact GTSU if you wish to withdraw your child from their session. 

 

Parents are responsible for the safe transportation of their child to and from the venue.  Parents 

are required to sign in their child on arrival and sign their child out at the end of the 

audition/workshop.  All students must be collected promptly and will not be allowed to leave without 

the escort of a parent/guardian, unless prior permission has been obtained.  If you or another 

parent/guardian are unable to collect your child from their workshop, please contact the Gifted and 

Talented Unit prior to their session to inform us of who will be collecting them and we will inform 

the administration staff. 
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Should your child be successful in their call back, you will be contacted regarding an interview with 

John Curtin College of the Arts staff. Please contact Kerry Bryant on (08) 9264 5836 or via email at 

kerry.bryant@education.wa.edu.au if you have any queries. 

 

We wish your child the best throughout the selection process. 
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